
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

DATE:  April 19th, 2024 

TO:  Dan Opsommer, Meridian Charter Township - Director of Public Works 

FROM:  Daniel Bomzer, PE 

RE:  2024 Local Street Milling and Resurfacing - 4/19 Project Update 

 
Work is expected to get underway next week on streets in Area A. Streets that will be exposed to construction 

activities include: 

Area A 

• Creekstone Trail • Sundance Lane 

• Shadow Ridge 
• Solar Way (north of 

Aztec Way) 

Current Progress: 

The contractor, Michigan Paving and Materials (MPM), is currently working to mobilize operations in the areas 

indicated above. No construction impacts are expected this week, but residents should be on the lookout for 

equipment and materials being stored in street rights of way. Common storage areas will likely include the 

greenspace between curbs and sidewalks along with culdesacs located at the ends of various streets. Residents are 

asked to avoid disturbing contractor property to the greatest extent possible. 

  

Next Week’s Schedule (4/22-4/26) 

MPM’s subcontractor, Youngstrom Contracting, will 

begin work to lower manhole castings as needed for 

eventual removal of the roadway pavement. This work 

should not result in significant access impacts, but 

residents are asked to slow down while driving in these 

areas to avoid men working in the road and to avoid 

driving over lowered castings. 

After castings are lowered, C&D Hughes (another 

subcontractor) will come in with a milling machine to 

begin removing pavement. This work is not expected to 

start until the end of this week at the earliest. More 

information on milling will be provided in a later 

construction update. In the meantime, residents should 

review previous Township notices to learn more about the 

milling process and ensure trees overhanging the 

roadway are properly trimmed as to not get in the way 

of the milling machine.  

Finally, residents with questions regarding these updates 

or other project related items are asked to email them to 

localroads@meridian.mi.us.  Representatives from MPM, 

their subcontractors, and Abonmarche will also be on-

site throughout the project and are available to answer 

questions and assist residents as needed.  
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